
 

 

 Power supply might get affected on 2 December, 2018, from 6 a.m. to 9 a.m., in areas 

falling under Baghmundi police stations as WBSETCL will do maintenance works at 

Baghmundi 132 kv sub – station. General public and consumers are requested to render 

all kinds of support to our employees in the greater interest of the state. Inconvenience 

caused is deeply regretted. 

 


